
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP [mailto:Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 4:12 PM 
To: Barker, Paul; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award - 4 yearly review 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Mr Barker,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
I have arranged for a video-link to Canberra at the proceedings next Friday. An amended 
notice of listing will shortly be published to the web page.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Barker, Paul [mailto:Paul.Barker@ags.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 15 December 2017 3:36 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award - 4 yearly review 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Ms Stear 
 
As discussed:  
 

1. we advise the Department of Social Services will be appearing at the 
Mention/Directions Hearing on 22 December 2017 
 

2. the Department requests a video-link from the Canberra Commission. 
 

Thanks and regards 
 
 
___________________________ 
Paul Barker 
Senior Executive Lawyer 
Australian Government Solicitor 
T 03 9242 1257 F 03 9242 1317 M 0417 273 257 
paul.barker@ags.gov.au 
Find out more about AGS at http://www.ags.gov.au 
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